From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 29, 2021 9:38 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Friday, October 29, 2021 - 09:38

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Friday, October 29, 2021 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name Lee Anne Last Name King

Phone Number

Email Address

City Corman Park

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Bylaw to Limit Gatherings

Meeting (if known) Bylaw to Limit Gatherings

Comments

I am sincerely concerned regarding the proposed COVID-19 gathering restrictions bylaw. This is an absolute overreach of council's authority to enact public health orders. The people of the city of Saskatoon and those that visit and work in Saskatoon daily have already been negatively impacted by COVID-19 and the measures applied. The only practical effect that this proposed bylaw would achieve is to put an increased strain on mental health services and more.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: